

TOWN OF LEDYARD CONNECTICUT

TOWN COUNCIL

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, CT 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 council@ledyardct.org

February 15, 2024

Mayor Fred Allyn, III Town of Ledyard 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339

Dear Mayor Allyn:

At its Regular Meeting held on February 14, 2024 the Town Council took the following actions

- Voted not to reject the Agreement between the Ledyard Board of Education and the Ledyard Administrators' Association, Ledyard, Connecticut for the period of July 1, 2024 through June 30, 2027; in accordance with CGS 10-153d(b).
- Acknowledged proposed revisions to Appendix pertaining to Ordinance #300-003 "An Ordinance Establishing Permit Fees for New Construction, Alternation, Removal, Demolition or Other Building Operation in the Town of Ledyard" as presented in the draft dated January 23, 2024.

Please feel free to contact Chairman Rodriguez should you have any questions regarding this meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Roxanne M. Maher Administrative Assistant to the Ledyard Town Council

Coxame he Maker

cc:

Director of Finance Treasurer Board of Education Building Official Director of Planning & Development